
YEARBOOK DISTRIBUTION 2025

FRIDAY         MAY 23       ADVISORY

Students will be called to the Commons by grade
level during Advisory.
No yearbooks will be handed out early! See Mrs.
Mitchell after Advisory on the 23rd if you still need
to get your book.
Unsure if you've purchased a yearbook? See the
lists outside Mrs. Mitchell's classroom or email
renee.mitchell@lakemills.k12.wi.us 


